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Dear Ms Dixon, 
 
On behalf of the LIBE Chair, Mr Juan Fernando Lopez Aguilar, we would like to thank you for your 
letters of 9 February, 3 March and 12 March referring to both the Schrems II and the GDPR 
Resolutions of the LIBE Committee. The Chair would like to inform you that he also received on 26 
February a contribution from Mr Maximilian Schrems on the Schrems II resolution, that you will find 
attached. 
 
After having discussed with the Shadows' Members on the way forward, the Chair has decided to 
organise a meeting to allow for an exchange of view on the matters raised by these letters. 
 
The Chair has decided that the meeting will be held in the format of a panel with the following 
speakers invited: 
 

- Ms Helen X. Dixon, Irish Data Protection Commissioner 
- Mr Max Schrems, NOYB Honorary Chairman 
- Dr Andrea Jelinek, Chair of the European Data Protection Board. 

 
Each speaker will have 10 min for an initial statement, followed by a Questions and Answers session 
with the LIBE Members. 
 

Please note that the shadows Members of both resolutions: 
  on the CJEU ruling of 16 July 2020 - Data Protection Commissioner v 

Facebook Ireland Limited, Maximillian Schrems (“Schrems II”) - Case C-
311/18  

 on the Commission evaluation report on the implementation of the General 
Data Protection Regulation two years after its application 

 
are invited to this in-camera meeting. 
 
For your information, you will find the names of the Shadows for each file below: 
 
Schrems II Resolution' Shadows:                                                                              

GROUP MEPs 

EPP Tom VANDEKENDELAERE 

S&D Marina KALJURAND 

Renew Moritz KÖRNER 

Greens/EFA Gwendoline DELBOS-CORFIELD 

ECR Assita KANKO 

The LEFT Cornelia ERNST 

 
 
GDPR Resolution's Shadows: 

GROUP MEPs 



EPP Axel VOSS 

S&D Birgit SIPPEL 

Renew Sophie INT’VELD 

Greens/EFA Patrick BREYER 

ECR Assita KANKO 

The LEFT Cornelia ERNST 

 
You are kindly invited to confirm your participation to this shadows' meeting as soon as possible. 
 
This meeting will be organised through the Webex platform on 18 March, from 12:30 to 14:30. The 
specific information of connection will be provided as soon as possible. Please note that no 
interpretation will be provided 
 
We thank you for your cooperation 
 
 
LIBE Secretariat 
(Michaël Vanfleteren/José Manuel de Frutos Gomez) 
 
 
 
 


